Ernie Walk: Sailor Rest Your Oar

It is with great regret and sorrow that I must report

to you the passing of our shipmate Ernie Walk

USN (Ret.)

Those of us who knew Ernie remember him as a

good shipmate and a career submariner. Even

while suffering the consequences of a stroke

which left him unable to drive, Ernie made the trek

to Seattle Base meetings all the way from Pe Ell

on a regular basis. Ernie often speculated that he

would eventually have another stroke that would

'take him out', but in the end it was a very fast

moving lung cancer that sent our shipmate on his

eternal patrol.

Ernest Paul Karl Walk, 57, formerly of Pe Ell, died

July 17, 2002 in Kent. He was a career Navy man,

spending many hours aboard submarines having

qualified as an Engineman aboard USS Sea Leopard

(SS-483) in October 1965. In his 20 year career

he also served aboard USS Sea Lion (APSS-

315) USS Sea Robin (SS-407) USS Gudgeon

(SS-567) USS Grayback (LPSS-574) and USS

Darter (SS-576). He was a member of the Seattle

Base of U.S. Submarine Veterans (USSVI), Fleet

Reserve Assoc. of Chehalis, V.F.W. of Pe Ell,

American Legion Post of Chehalis, D.A.V. of Chehalis,

Chehalis Eagles and WA State Grange.

Ernest is survived by his mother, Ethel Walk of

Kent; sisters Anna Folline of Kent, Mary Walk of

Fort Lauderdale, FL; brother Larry Walk, Sr. of

Borrego Springs, CA; and several nieces and

nephews. Memorial contributions may be made to

the American Cancer Society. At his request, no

services will be held. Arrangements by Covington

Memorial Service.

Cards may be sent to his mother, Ethel E. Walk,

1401 W Meeker St. KENT, WA 98032 Tel: 253-

859-2311

God bless and keep your soul safe and well, Ernie,

and thank you for your splendid service to our nation.

Patrick Householder

Seattle Base Commander
